
Stephen Duck 
 

Clear water shortage may likely be the cause for the next world war. Doing everything that we can
to keep rivers and oceans and lakes free of pollution is absolutely essential.
Please BAN SCRUBBING on cruise ships and river boats, etc. Keep the water clean. If you would
not yourself drink the effluent waters, do not ask our food chain to do so, either.
Please stop scrubbing.


